

**HMC/SWS** 

7 December 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

## The Mountbatten School Carol Service 2021

Last week, the Local Authority issued stringent expectations to all schools regarding arrangements for school Christmas events. In light of that communication, we are having to move our Carol Service online.

The service will be filmed in Romsey Abbey during the day and, once it has been edited and prepared, you will be able to view the footage via a link. The link will be sent to you as soon as it is available, so please look out for it.

Although we would have loved to have welcomed you to the Abbey in person this year, I hope that being able to watch our fabulous students spreading some Christmas cheer from the comfort of your own home will at least partly compensate for any disappointment.

With all good wishes for a wonderful festive season,

Your sincerely

Heather McIlroy Executive Headteacher

Patron: The Lady Alexandra Knatchbull